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2nd December 1958.
Dear Dr. Vicens,

Thank you very much for your letter of 23 November. Dr. Nadal

had told me that you were hoping to come to England and that you

might perhaps have time to come to Liverpoo�. I was delighted at

the prospect of seeing you again, although I regretted the fact that,

since the notice was s� very short, it would not be possible to

arrange a tour of lectures for you. Although, therefore, I am

most disappointed that you are not able to come and see us on this

.������====��occas:Lo'ñ, hop-et"'tha-t "S'oID'etime in the near fut ure you wi 11 be ab Le

to do so and that we shall have been able t a make arrangements for

you to lecture at this and other Universities.

I am happy to say that Iœ. Nadal is getting on well with his

work here and I hope that, despite certain difficulties over

accommodation he is now feeling quite settled. I also hope that

he is able to combine with his teaching duties in the Department
a certain amount of his own research work, and that he will make

some progzea'e with his English.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Vic'ens Vives,
Barcelona. •
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